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BLYTH TOWN CARNIVAL 2019
Following the success of the 2018 Alive in Blyth Carnival, expressions of interest are invited to deliver the Blyth Town Carnival on behalf of Blyth Town Council in 2019.
Blyth Town Council wishes to appoint an appropriately experienced organisation/individual to provide the necessary expertise and capacity to plan, coordinate and deliver a high quality town carnival for 2019.

You must have a proven track record of running large street carnivals and a strong community ethic.  This carnival is to include as many local groups, clubs, community centres and associations as possible.

Support and advice on local licences etc for this project will be given by the Events Manager at Blyth Town Council who will also work with the chosen partner on health and safety and traffic management. 

The 2018 event had circa 500 people in the parade and we would like the 2019 parade to have at least the same number.  The parade was bright, loud and colourful, setting off from Quay Road and terminating at Blyth market place where most of those involved had promotional stands and stalls with displays and information about their group.  There was also live music from gospel choirs, dance and street theatre. We would like you to arrange similar entertainment in the Market Place.
The theme for 2018 was celebrating the town of Blyth, which is one we would like to continue in 2019, enabling the building up on the previous year's carnival to make the best use of the wonderful walking, pushed and pulled floats, decorated bicycles, costumes, boats, giant fish etc.  These can be viewed online on the Alive in Blyth Facebook page or by appointment by contacting Blyth Town Council.
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The budget set for this event is £10,000 inclusive of all costs.
We envisage that the carnival will be delivered in June or July of 2019.  This allows the carnival to take place in school term time as it is essential that all the local schools are invited to take part.  The exact date will be confirmed later.
In the first instance please send your expression of interest to us outlining your experience and giving a brief insight into what you would add to last year's carnival and information on any groups you work with in Blyth in no more than 500 words.

You must have a minimum of £10,000,000 (ten million pounds) EL & PL insurance and be DBS registered to apply to deliver this event.

From this information we hope to invite interested parties to a meeting at Blyth Town Council to give a presentation and answer questions.  We hope this presentation will take place in November 2018.  The successful person/organisation will be notified shortly afterwards.  The official appointment for this event will be made in January 2019 once the budget for 2019/2020 has been approved.  

If any further information is required please email info@blythtowncouncil.org.uk Questions of a general nature will be answered and then shared with the other interested parties.
Submissions must be received by 12.00 noon on Friday 2 November 2018.  Please send your submission by post to the address overleaf or by email to info@blythtowncouncil.org.uk
Please call us before the deadline on 01670 361668 for confirmation that your submission has been received.
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Blyth Town Council

Arms Evertyne House, Quay Road, Blyth, Northumberland, NE24 2AS

Telephone:  01670 361668

Email:  info@blythtowncouncil.org.uk   Website:  www.blythtowncouncil.org.uk 



